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20th October 2023 

PE Kit update 
 
After consulting with parents, 
children, staff and governors, 
we are going to trial children 
coming to school in their 
school PE kit on the days that 
they have PE.  
This will start after half term. 
 
Please note, this is just for the 
days when they have PE 
lessons. Children will still need 
to be in school uniform on the 
days when they are attending 
clubs during or after school. 

 
Teachers will be messaging on 
class dojo to let you know 
which day (s) this will be. 
If you have any questions then 
please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

We started off the week with two 
lovely services at church for 
Harvest. The children sang 
beautifully and read poems and 
readings enthusiastically. Our 
youngest children in EYFS really 
enjoyed being part of it and the 
staff were very proud of the way 
they behaved. I was also really 
impressed with the way that they all 
walked so sensibly to church and 
back. 
 
Thank you so much for all of your 
donations which the church will 
make sure get to those people who 
need them most. 
 
Thank you also to Rev. Haynes 
and all those at Willerby Methodist 
Church who helped give us such 
an enjoyable Harvest Festival. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The whole school’s perseverance 
and resilience have really shone 
through throughout this long half 
term, as has their friendliness. So 
many of them call me over to say 
hello and speak to me about what 
they have enjoyed doing this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to 
seeing you in school next 
week to meet with class 
teachers. If you have not 
managed to make an 
appointment then please 
contact the teacher via Dojo or 
the school office. 

We hope that you enjoy being 
in school, talking to the 
teachers and looking at the 
children’s work. 

The Book Fair will also be 
open in school during these 
times. 

Times tables 
Parent Workshop 

We would like to invite parents 
to a fun times tables workshop 
on Friday 24th November at 
10:30am – 11:15am.  Come 
along and learn how we use 
the counting stick to 
systematically teach times 
table facts, making use of 
connections between numbers 
for a deeper understanding.  
The strategies we use are 
straightforward and can be 

replicated at home for extra 
practice.   

Parents of all year groups are 
welcome. 
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This year we will be supporting Chil-
dren in Need on Friday 17th       
November. The School Council are 
busy planning activities and we will 
be sending out more information 
nearer the time. Children are wel-
come to come to school in PJs, any 
of the sponsored T-shirts or outfits 
or anything comfortable in exchange 
for a donation to the charity. 

 

The School Council have also met 
with the PFA this week to start talk-
ing about other ideas that they have 

for the coming year. 

Children are looking forward to the 
Halloween Disco on Wednesday in 
school next week. Thank you to the 
PFA for organising this. 

  

Thank you to you all for your 
continued support this term—we 
really appreciate it!  

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 

EYFS Parents in for lunch 23/11/23,   

    30/1/24 

EYFS Nativity   14/12/23  9.30am   

EYFS Nativity    15/12/23  2.15pm   

Y4 Christmas show   6/12/23  2.15pm  

Y4 Christmas show   7/12/23  6.00pm  

 

Christmas Lunch    8/12/23    

 

Christmas Parties in the school day: 

Y3 Christmas Parties    20/12/23 pm  

Y4 Christmas Parties    21/12/23  pm    

Y5 Christmas Parties    18/12/23  pm  

Y6 Christmas Parties    19/12/23  pm  

Infant Christmas Parties    19/12/23  pm  

 

 

 

 

Children are really enjoying   

attending the Warhammer club 

after school and we think their 

results look impressive! 

Poppies will be on sale from Monday 23rd October. Y6 

sellers will visit classrooms each morning so please 

send children with spare change if you’d like them to 

buy one.  Donations will go to the British Legion. 


